From: Louise Russell [mailto:lrussell@binarylabs.com]
Sent: Sunday, May 20, 2007 04:20 AM

To: sunrise@aspeneg.com

Subject: I oppose Sunrise Powerlink

The additional EIR/EIS alternative to the proposed Sunrise Powerlink project,
Modified Route D Alternative, includes crossing Anza Borrego. This is not
acceptable. Therefore I oppose the Modified Route D Alternative. I urge SDG&E to
explore local alternative solutions that do not require a 150 mile transmission
line, especially one that crosses Anza Borrego and other open space.

Regards,

Louise Russell

3407 Mississippi St.
San Diego, CA 92104



